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27 March 2020

Further to notice issued on 28 February 2020 regarding the suspension of Dacian Gold (Australia,
B8N9RJ]7), it remains suspended from trading pending the finalisation of the recapitalisation proposal.

In conjunction with the FTSE suspended companies rule, the company will be retained in the index based
on its last traded price.

FTSE will continue to monitor the case and review the company's eligibility for index inclusion pending
further information.
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